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Enrichment Classes 

The Enrichment Classes at Arroyo Del 

Oso have been doing some 

awesome things. 

Our Art classes have been using clay 

as a medium creating sculptures and 

even eraser tops to use in school! 

The theater class is learning to create 

stories and shake away any stage 

fright while they are at it! 

A few of our classes still have space, 

please contact Brian if you are 

interested in joining them. 
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In October Children’s Choice at Arroyo del Oso got to enjoy field trip 

to the Albuquerque Zoo, the kids had so much fun getting to learn 

about the various animals.  We also had “Glenda the Good Witch” 

a local storyteller come visit our community and share some stories 

to get us in the mood for Halloween right around the corner! We 

have more field trips and presentations coming up throughout the 

end of October and November. Remember to pick up a copy of the 

Calendar at the parent table to stay up to date on field trips and 

events.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

October 26th is a national After 

School celebration called “Lights 

on After School.” Our community 

will be participating by learning 

how to create light art using long 

exposure camera techniques as 

well as shadow casting our bodies. 

Look out for us telling these stories 

next month in our newsletter. 

 

 

Important Dates: 

November 20th-22nd there is 

no school.  Children’s 

Choice will be open from 

7:00AM-6:00PM at Zuni 

Elementary at 6300 

Claremont Avenue. Please 

remember to BRING A 

LUNCH! November 23rd & 

24th Children’s Choice is 

Closed 

 

 

Theater Class creating their own stoires. 

Art Classes’ Sculptures on Display 

“Glenda the Good Witch” sharing Stories 

Our Older Kids came up with the 

idea to create their own play in our 

community. They are currently 

creating costumes and the script as 

well as fliers to invite parents and 

children to come see it. The 

performance date has not been set 

yet but keep an eye out in the 

parent area for info about “The 

Halloween Haunters” premiere! 


